
Medicare Part DMedicare Part D
Major changes to help you pay
less for prescriptions in 2025!

Susan is preparing to re-enroll her mom in Medicare 
Part D for the new year. And in 2025, changes to the 
plan could help her save money.

Hi there! I can walk 
you through what’s 

changed.

What’s new with 
MEDICARE PART D?

Good news! In 2025, the 
maximum out-of-pocket 
cost will not exceed $2,000$2,000

QUICK TIP: QUICK TIP: 
It’s important that you understand if and how your 
medications are covered! Talk to your insurance 
provider to learn more about your plan.

Once someone is enrolled 
in Medicare Part D, they can 
sign up for the new Medicare 

Prescription Payment
Plan (MPPP).

Remember that Open Enrollment for 
Medicare Part D occurs from October 15th 

to December 7th for the next year.



Introducing the...
Medicare Prescription Payment Plan!

This opportunity is 
not income based! 

Beginning in 2025, the maximum 
$2,000 out-of-pocket cost can be 
spread across the year with the 
Medicare Prescription Payment 

Plan (MPPP).

It may be most beneficial 
for someone to sign up 

during Open Enrollment 
or at the start of 2025.

Spreading costs 
throughout the year may 

help people manage
their expenses.

And those with limited 
assets may qualify for 

Extra Help, a low-income 
subsidy program.

QUICK TIP: QUICK TIP: 
You will not be automatically enrolled in the MPPP, 
so remember to sign up!
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https://www.medicare.gov/prescription-payment-plan



